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As an OBGYN physician, I know the importance of basic fertility services being within 

reach for all Oregonians. Infertility affects 1 in 5 people, and is increasing. 

Oregonians from all walks of life struggle with fertility, and access to even a simple 

workup can be out of reach. This is basic healthcare and I support coverage. 

 

 


